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ILEAS

Executive Director
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1701 E. Main Street
Urbana, IL 61082

Dear Mr. Page,

On behalf of the men and women of the McHenry County Sheriff’s Office, I wish to extend
our sincere gratitude to the many local, state, and federal law enforcement agencies that
provided manpower and support to us in response to an active shooting incident on October
16, 2014. [ want to express my heartfelt thanks to you, ILEAS and Mr. Jim Elliott for your
direct assistance that led to a successful resolution and the arrest of the offender, Scott
Peters, who seriously wounded two McHenry County deputies.

As public servants in a profession such as ours, we are called upon to deal with dangerous
situations that not only impact on our personnel, but our communities at large. Our deputies
were seriously wounded responding to a domestic situation and our request for help was met
with overwhelming support. Please know that all the men and women of the Sheriff’s
Office are most thankful and grateful to you for your unwavering support. Your support
serves as a constant reminder of the important partnerships and team work which play a vital
role in the successes that we share.

Thank you again, for all that you have done for our department and our community, and
please know that the men and women of the McHenry County Sheriff’s Office will always
be there to support your agency and mission.

Sincerely,

\
Kei %\‘A—/

Nygren
Sheriff NOV - 4 2014
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